
Sean Turner  

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services  

Parliament House  

Canberra ACT 

Dear Secretary  

I write to you to clarify, and apologise, to the Committee two speaking errors which 

were made on my behalf during our giving of evidence on 20 November 2023.  

Firstly, a number of explicit references were made to a ‘strategic procurement 

framework’. These were in fact intended to be references to the APS Strategic 

Commissioning Framework.1  

Secondly, several times I mistakenly referred to the Hon Keith Pitt MP as ‘Senator Pitt’. 

I would like to retract those comments and correct the record.  

Warmest regards, 

Max Douglass, on behalf of the McKell Institute 

 
1 ‘Strategic Commissioning Framework’, Australian Public Service Commission (Web Page, 24 October 2023) < 
hAps://www.apsc.gov.au/publicaIon/aps-strategic-commissioning-framework>.  

https://www.apsc.gov.au/publication/aps-strategic-commissioning-framework

